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Holy Trinity C of E Primary
NEWSLETTER – 5th July 2024
www.holytrinitycofeseatoncarew.co.uk
E-mail: admin@hpoolholytrinity.org.uk
@htseaton (twitter)
Dates for your Diary
9th- 10th July
5P.M. Year 6 Leavers Performance 

10th July
Church – Years 6 Leavers service
11th July
Nursery Graduation

12th July 
Year 3 Class Worship

19th July 
9A.M. Year 6 Class Worship 
19th July 
School Closes for Summer Holiday
2nd Sept

School opens
25th Oct

School Closes for half term

4th Nov 

School opens

20th Dec
School Closes for Christmas

Jan 6th 2025

School Opens

Bags, Hats and Water Bottles

Bags, hats and water bottles are available to order via ParentPay ready for coming back to school in September. Can I please remind you that pupils should not have backpacks, satchel type or branded bags for school as we do not have the space to house them.  The bags which we have on sale are a suitable size which can easily be accommodated in the classroom or cloakrooms.  Please do not waste your money buying unsuitable bags as pupils will be asked not to use them for school.  Please do not buy pencil cases, pens etc as we provide all of these in school.

Year 3 Holy Communion

We would like to congratulate the children who received their First Holy Communion on Sunday at Holy Trinity Church. 

Y3 & Y4 Cricket

This week on Thursday some of our Year 3 and 4 children went to Hornby Park (Seaton Carew Cricket Club) to enjoy a range of activities which focused on cricket skills. The children thoroughly enjoyed the variety of games, learning more about bowling, fielding and batting. The children were excellent ambassadors for our school.  Well done.

Y6 Edinburgh Residential

Our Year 6 pupils thoroughly enjoyed their two-night residential visit to Edinburgh this week.  They visited the National Museum of Scotland, Edinburgh Dungeons, Mary King's Close, Edinburgh Castle and Dynamic Earth.  A good time was had by all and a big thank you to the staff who looked after them during the visit.[image: image5.png]
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Love Your Neighbour


As Yourself








